
Santa Ana Regional Water Quality Control Board

BOARD MEETING CANCELLATION 
NOTICE

The Santa Ana Water Board Meeting scheduled for 
Friday, June 14, 2024
has been CANCELED

The next Santa Ana Water Board Meeting is scheduled for
Friday, July 26, 2024

Anyone wishing to subscribe to our electronic agenda mailing list, may do so as follows: 
go to the Santa Ana Water Board Website, select “Subscribe” from the homepage.  

http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/santaana/
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